
2225 Sheppard Avenue East, Atria III, Suite 500, Toronto, ON, M2J 5C2 Tel: 416-718-5942 Fax: 416-758-4272
ric.forster@directenergy.com

April 02, 2009

Via E-Mail and Courier

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2700
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Re: Correction to EGDI IRR#6 in EB-2008-0106

Dear Ms. Walli,

The members of the Gas Marketer Group (Direct Energy Marketing Limited, Ontario Energy Savings
L.P., and Superior Energy Management Gas L.P.) have found errors in the data in Appendix A of
Exhibit IR1 (GMG Response) in response to EGDI IR#6 in the above noted proceeding. Please
replace the original Appendix with the corrected Appendix attached.

The GMG wishes to apologize to the Board, Enbridge, and Interested Parties for this error.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the undersigned.

Yours faithfully

Original Signed by

Ric Forster
Director
Government & Regulatory Affairs

Cc: Mr. Norm Ryckman, Enbridge Gas Distribution
Interested Parties
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Appendix A

Page Left Blank Intentionally
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Corrected Schedule M-2 Monthly Actuals and Forecasts
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